
Keep safe: wear mask properly, wash your hands with water and soap or sanitize and keep social distance 
 
 

 

 

 

 

MASENO UNIVERSITY 
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS 

 

 
NOTICE TO STUDENTS TAKING PHT 112 EXAM 

 

  
23RD APRIL, 2022 

 

RE: POSTPONED COHORT 3 PHT 112 EXAMINATION 
 

This is a notice to students in School of Education, School of Art and School of Nursing who 

missed the PHT 112 examination on Friday due to technical challenges that occurred in the 

system. The postponed examination will take place on Monday 25th April using the 

schedule below: 

1. Cohort 3A: School of Education + Cohort 1 Students listed 

2. Cohort 3B: School of Art & School of Nursing + Cohort 2 students listed 

 

The excel sheet attached has admission numbers of all the affected students. Students are 

further requested to contact the specific LSA assigned to your respective School in case 

you have a specific issue that needs to be addressed. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Rose Omoga-Chiaji 

FOR: REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS 

 

 


